NICOTINE
ANONYMOQOUS

Southern
California
§ Intergroup

October 1990

Dear Secretary:

Welcome to the Nicotine Anonymous family. Your decision
to accept a servant leadership role by conducting regular
Nicotine Anonymous meetings will be richly rewarded. By
being there for other struggling nicotine users and ex-
users, you will be solidifying your own recovery from
nicotine addiction. 4

Enclosed is a meeting starter kit to help you and your
group get off on the right foot and stay focused.

If you have any questions or meeting difficulties you would
like to discuss, please call on any member listed on the
Intergroup Trusted Servants contact sheet. We are always
happy to help.

Again, thank you and your group for being there for those
nicotine addicts who have begun recovery and for those who
haven't yet but do want to quit. YOU DO MAKE A DIFFERENCE.

P.S. The a.m. starter kit and additional material is
mailed to all groups in the Los Angeles Intergroup
area.

Post Office Box 25335, West Los Angeles, California, 90025-0335 (213) 474-1161, (818) 762-6040, (714) 772-5330
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